
 RYE PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Proposed Zoning Ordinance Amendments 

 

 The Rye Planning Board will hold a public hearing on December 9, 2014 at 7:00 

p.m. at the Rye Junior High School on two proposed zoning ordinance amendments.    

Amendment No. 2015-2 proposes to correct an erroneous indexing of the special 

exception provisions of the Wetlands Buffer restrictions to properly cross-reference 

Section 301.7.  Amendment No. 2015-3 proposes to amend the Illumination Criteria for 

Sign and Outdoor Advertising of Section 501.4 to allow LED lighting and to make the 

zoning ordinance lighting requirements consistent with those of the Planning Board Land 

Development Regulations.  Copies of the proposed amendments are posted at the Rye 

Town Hall, on the Town Website and available from the Planning Office.   

  

        William Epperson, Chairman  

        Rye Planning Board 

        November 21, 2014 

 

  


